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Figure1S: Final configuration of the AuNP functionalized with CYS. The first adsorbed
cysteine layer and the outer molecules are displayed (all the molecules farther than 0.7
nm from the AuNP have been undisplayed for clarity). The network of hydrogen bonds is
rendered through green lines connecting the donor and acceptor atoms. As it can be
noticed there are a wide variety of hydrogen bonds which involve mainly the terminus
groups (i.e. NH2, NH3+, COOH, COO-) but also S⋅⋅⋅HS and NH3+⋅⋅⋅S are observed (bottom
images).
Figure2S: Different views of the final configuration of the AuNP (887 atoms – about 0.3
nm diameter) functionalized with 164 cysteine molecules (blue/purple surfaces). a) Only
the adsorbates within 0.35 nm of the AuNP (yellow surface) are shown as purple surfaces.
b) All cysteines are displayed. Solvent molecules have been removed for clarity
Figure3S: Cysteine-cysteine distances considering their alpha carbon atoms. Distances are
in nm. Molecules within 0.6 nm belong to blue areas. The map suggests that all molecules
are well distributed all around the AuNP.
Figure 4S: A few typical binding modes of cysteine on the AuNP

Figure1S: Final configuration of the AuNP functionalized with CYS. The first adsorbed
cysteine layer and the outer molecules are displayed (all the molecules farther than 0.7
nm from the AuNP have been undisplayed for clarity). The network of hydrogen bonds is
rendered through green lines connecting the donor and acceptor atoms. As it can be
noticed there are a wide variety of hydrogen bonds which involve mainly the terminus
groups (i.e. NH2, NH3+, COOH, COO-) but also S⋅⋅⋅HS and NH3+⋅⋅⋅S are observed (bottom
images).

Figure 2S. Different views of the final configuration of the AuNP (887 atoms – about 0.3
nm diameter) functionalized with 164 cysteines (blue/purple surfaces). a) Only the
adsorbates within 0.35 nm of the AuNP (yellow surface) are shown as purple surfaces. b)
All cysteines are displayed. Solvent molecules have been removed for clarity.

Figure 3S. Cysteine-cysteine distances considering their alpha carbon atoms. Distances
are in nm. Molecules within 0.6 nm belong to blue areas. The map suggests that all
molecules are well distributed all around the AuNP.

Figure 4S. A few typical binding modes of cysteine on the AuNP

